
Hello Clark Elementary Car Rider Families, 

In an effort to increase safety and get cars off of the road in the mornings, we have a new drop 

off procedure.  You will continue to enter from the road, but then go into the far west parking lot 

and wind around the outside perimeter and then go to the drop off line.  This will allow increased 

space for lining up and keep additional traffic off of 700 North.  We will try to have a school 

resource officer out there for the first few days to help direct traffic as we learn our new 

procedure.  Please have your child exit your vehicle curbside only, so no child is crossing 

in front of your vehicle.  We appreciate everyone’s cooperation as we do our best to keep 

everyone safe.   

 

 

 
 


